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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 3 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

LOCK OPERATIONS AT ALFRED LOCK 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, following the installation of temporary 

impounding pumps (situated on the outer south bullnose of Alfred Lock), the 

Birkenhead Docks will be reopened for vessel movements from the 04.10 high water 

on 7 January 2025. 

While the efficacy of the temporary pumps is evaluated, lock operations at Alfred 

Lock will be limited to one outward and one inward movement on each flood tide, 

and such movements will be scheduled as close to high water as practicable. 

Outward movements on ebb tides may be permitted subject to the timing of the 

required movement aligning with the Dockmaster’s requirement to return Alfred Lock 

to river level between tides. 

Notice to Mariners № 2/2025 has been withdrawn. 
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